
Great Yarmouth Bridge Club. AGM. 

Gorleston Golf Club, 30/01/2023 

18.15.pm. 

 

1)  SH welcomed everyone to the AGM. 

  

2) Apologies, from Joan, Joany, Ros, Rob, Norma, Sally, Catherine, Len. 

 

3)   Present. Steve, Cheryl, Tom ,Nick, Ann T, Lesley, Helen, Ann & Mike A. John, Chris, Mike, 

John, Tony, John, Jill, Jeanne. 

 

4) Minutes from 2022 AGM, were agreed upon,  LS proposed, AT Seconded. 

 

5) Chair Report.  SH explained there was a copy of the report on every table for people to read. 

 

6) Treasurers, Report  from TH., Bank Balance is healthy at £3639.45. We were given a large 

donation from Ormesby Bridge Club at the beginning of 2022,  giving us a total profit for the year 

of £2466.24.   LS queried why the EBU fees were higher for the past year as opposed to previous 

year. SH explained it was because we played a full year of bridge in 2022 as opposed to a half year 

in 2021. 

 

7) Elections. No Nominations received from the floor. LS proposed the officers remain for the next 

year. Seconded by JH.    SH explained that under the rules of the constitution, one person can only 

hold the post of Chair for 3 years. The next 12 months will be his third year as Chair.  This will be 

discussed at the next AGM. 

 

8) Fees. Table money and membership fees to remain the same for the next year. Proposed by TH, 

seconded by HG. 

  

9) Awards.  The Larwood Cup given for master points won throughout the year within the club has 

been won by Paul Whitley & David Thompson.  This will be passed to them at a later  date. 

2nd place was SH & JH.  3rd place was TH & RR. 

Ann & Mike Amos won the Mitchell/Kempton trophy and this was presented to them 

 

10) A.O.B.   No other business. 

 

Meeting Closed at 18.27. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

                                

                        

 


